
Sept. 29, 1959 
Princeton, N.J. 
 
Dear Ferrater Mora: 
Here is “The Idea of Reality” for your perusal. Do not be too sad if it seems an 
extremely poor job. I would like you to correct “filosoficamente”, and not even have it 
typed up in clearer form except for your own convenience…Then if you would please 
return it to me and I will improve, nay, perfect it. 
In a week or so I will have finished the untranslated chapters (4 and part of 3) and will 
send them to you before October is far along. 
I enclose last letter from G.J. answering my request for completed chapters. 
Thank you very very much for your Diccionario. I have been eyeing it covetously for 
some years now. 
Un abrazo cordial de 
 
Felipe 


